To the Membership Committee Waquoit Bay Yacht Club

Dear Membership Committee,

I am writing as a sponsor for Cheryl Atherton and Bob Kowalewski's membership at the club. I have become friends with Cheryl through many avenues. I met her as Officer Cheryl when I was a gradeschooler. She was my DARE officer and school resource officer as a student. Since then, she has become a friend and a colleague when I began working at Lawrence School in Falmouth before she retired from the police force, but shortly after, she was the DJ at my wedding!

When Cheryl met Bob, they found many things in common, including enjoying the water. Cheryl and Bob enjoy boating and are fortunate to live near the bay. They are both looking to be actively involved with the club manually (dock help!), socially, racing, and perhaps the youth program with grandchildren. As a racer, I am thrilled to have someone interested in race management and experience doing so. I believe they will be a well-rounded addition to the yacht club membership with interest in all aspects of our self-run, hands-on, volunteer yacht club club.

If you have any questions, please, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kristina Woods